Yakima Waste Systems, Inc.

PO Box 2830

Yakima, WA  98907
March 18, 2010

David Danner, Executive Secretary

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission

Attention:  Records Center

P.O. Box 47250

1300 S. Evergreen Park Dr. SW

Olympia, WA 98504-7250

Re:
Yakima Waste Systems, Inc., TG-091775

Dear Mr. Danner:

This is to request that the Commission withdraw previous tariff pages filed by the undersigned on behalf of Yakima Waste Systems on March 1, 2010 in association with the pending rate filing.  On further review, we understand that new tariff pages should not have accompanied the general rate filing at this juncture.  Thus, we are respectfully requesting that the Commission allow withdrawal of the tariff pages and are providing tariff pages for “illustrative purposes only” with the enclosed letter.

Please feel free to contact the undersigned with any further questions on this matter.

Yours truly,

Irmgard R. Wilcox 

Controller

Enclosure

Telephone Number (253) 896-3278, (360) 832-8749, Cell (253) 377-4208, Fax (253) 582-9561


